
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 9, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ONCE AGAIN TODAY, I WILL BE SHARING SOME MORE SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS 

WITH YOU. AGAIN, A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO WROTE. AND IF YOU DID NOT, 

WE’D STILL LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

[RHINELANDER – PAMELA] DEAR FRIENDS. THAN YOU SO MUCH FOR BEING THERE. WE 

MOVED FROM THE MADISON AREA IN MID-DECEMBER. I FOUND YOUR STATION QUITE BY 

ACCIDENT. AFTER LEAVING OUR HOME OF 35 YEARS I FELT QUITE LONELY AND LOST IN THIS 

RURAL AREA. YOU AND THE MUSIC AND PROGRAMMING COMFORT ME GREATLY; AS HAS OUR 

ATTENDANCE AT A LOCAL CHURCH. I’VE READ THAT THE PROVIDENCE OF GOD WON’T TAKE 

YOU ANYWHERE THAT THE LOVE OF GOD CAN’T ‘KEEP YOU’. I THANK GOD FOR YOUR 

STATION. THE WRVM SIGNAL REACHES ME LOUD AND CLEAR. YOU ARE MY DAILY 

COMPANION. 

[JOYCE – KAUKAUNA] DEAR WRVM. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING TO WRVM A LONG TIME; ABOUT 

10 YEARS OR LONGER. MY DAUGHTER TOLD ME ABOUT YOUR STATION. I GET UP EARLY IN 

THE MORNING ABOUT 4:00 AM. THE FIRST THING I DO IS TURN ON YOUR STATION. IT’S THE 

ONLY STATION I PLAY IN MY CAR ALSO. MY HUSBAND PASSED AWAY 10 YEARS AGO. I LOVE 

THE SONG, “LOVE THE PEOPLE THAT GOD GIVES YOU.” YOUR STATION IS SUCH A COMFORT. 

I AM 85 YEARS OLD. PS. THIS IS MY FIRST TIME WRITING. I THINK THERE ARE MANY PEOPLE 

OUT THERE JUST LIKE ME WHO DON’T FEEL LIKE THEY ARE GOOD AT COMPOSING A LETTER. 

[DEBORAH – GREEN BAY] DEAR WRVM STAFF. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED MINISTRY 

TO MUCH OF WISCONSIN. WE HAVE BEEN LISTENING SINCE 2006 WHEN WE MOVED TO GREEN 

BAY. IT IS WONDERFUL TO HAVE A CHRISTIAN RADIO STATION TO LISTEN TO. OUR 

MISSIONARY FRIENDS, A YOUNG COUPLE IN ENGLAND, SAID IT IS ONE THING THEY REALLY 

MISS. I WILL TELL THEM ABOUT THE APP. OUR DAUGHTER IS LEAVING FOR GERMANY AS A 

MISSIONARY IN 2 WEEKS. IT IS GREAT TO KNOW SHE CAN ACCESS THE APP NO MATTER 

WHERE SHE IS ALSO. 

DEBORAH ALSO LISTED MANY OF HER FAVORITE PROGRAMS WHICH IS A GREAT HELP TO 

US AND IS SOMETHING WE TRACK. AGAIN, THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO WROTE DURING 

MARCH. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE MADE POSSIBLE BY THE MANY LISTENERS WHO 

HAVE CHOSEN TO PARTNER WITH US BY PRAYING AND GIVING FINANCIALLY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


